
 

 

22nd September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Year 4 Project: 80s T-shirts 

 
As you will be aware, our topic this term is “Walking on Sunshine” and focuses on the 1980s. The 
children have been very enthusiastic about this so far and are really enjoying the work covered. It’s 
certainly taking some of us back to our childhood! 
 
As part of our Art topic, children are designing an 80s style t-shirt. We are hoping to make this over the 
next few weeks and need your help. Please could you provide your child with a plain coloured t-shirt 
that they will be able to cut/write/draw on etc. If there are any special additions your child wishes to 
make to their t-shirt, they are also welcome to bring in any additional resources/material that may help. 
 
We will need the t-shirts the week beginning Monday 19th October. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Year 4 Teachers 
 


